Laurie Arthur

From: Ross Duncan

Sent: Thursday, 18 March 1989 11:27

To: Laurie Arthur Laurie

Subject: PURCHASE OF 700 HARRIS STREET ULTIMO

Further to your request for information in relation to the purchase of the
Ultimo site, | have extracted our files from Archives and can now confirm that:

1. Ministerial approval was given and contracts with Dairy Farmers were
exchanged on 30 May 1986 for an agreed purchase price of $12,800,000.

2. the purchase from Dairy Farmers was completed on 18 December 1986.
3. the purchase was subject to a leaseback to Dairy Farmers from 18

December 1987 to 31 March 1988
Piease let me know if you require any further information.

Regards

Ross Duncan
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